BROCKHURST & MARLSTON HOUSE

Nursery into Reception Forum

Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you to come and join us for a chat about your
child’s transition from Nursery to Reception. We will be hosting an open
forum at 8.15 a.m. on Monday 12th of June.

On arrival there will be a chance for parents to have an informal chat with
each other and the staff, including David, whilst we serve tea/coffee and
pastries. The forum will start promptly at 8.30 a.m., with an introduction
from David, followed by the core staff for your child. Please can we ask
that you arrive as close to 8.15 a.m. as possible so that we can start on
time.

We do hope you will be able to join us in the Performing Arts Centre
(PAC) the building next to the Astro. If you are unable to attend in person
we will be hosting on Zoom as well.

Please can we ask you to take a minute to confirm whether you will be
able to join us, either in person or on Zoom.

Nursery to Reception - Booking Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1F AIpQLSeCC07k9BeToK7duSw7Q6Z
23KNRHUfg6YeTLI7ZXGdwwjyouQ/viewform

With all best wishes,
Rachel
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